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reserve units which have become part
of Canada's unified forces. In this,
their fiftieth year, they have been en-
trusted with "an extended capability

to man minor warships, up to and in-
cluding...coastal minesweepers, in
emergency or in peacetime" for the
surveillance of Canadian waters.
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Starboard Throwers, by Ronald Weyman, 1915-

Canadian 'Tribals' on Northern Convoy, by Charles Anthony Francis Law, 1916-

Canadians at UNGA special session

The Secretary of State for External
Affairs, Mitchell Sharp, is chairman of
the Canadian delegation to the Sixth
Special Session of the United Nations
General Assembly, which opened in
New York on April 9. Other members
are: Donald S. MacDonald, Minister
of Energy, Mines and Resources; Saul
F. Rae, Ambassador and Permanent
Representative of the Permanent
Mission of Canada to the United Na-
tions in New York; J. Austin, Deputy
Minister of Department of Energy,
Mines and Resources; N.F.H. Berlis,
Ambassador and Representative of
Canada to the United Nations Economic
and Social Council; G.M. McNab,
Senior Assistant Deputy Minister of
Energy, Mines and Resources; J.P.
Drolet, Assistant Deputy Minister of
Department of Energy, Mines and
Resources; and J.E.G. Hardy, Director
General, Bureau of United Nations
Affairs, Department of External Af-
fairs.

National Ballet of Canada receives
anonymous gift

The National Ballet of Canada has
received a gift of $75,000 from an indi-
vidual in the United States who has
requested to remain anonymous.

Use of the money has been left to the
discretion of the Ballet. In presenting
the gift, the benefactor stated that it
was made in recognition of the "grow-
ing accomplishments of the National
Ballet of Canada".

Ian H. McLeod, President of the
Board of the National Ballet, who ac-
cepted the gift, stated: "This donor's
extraordinary generosity is without
parallel in our company's history. All
of us at the National Ballet of Canada
hope that this heartwarming philan-
thropic gesture will inspire others to
recognize the high standard of artistic
achievement attained by our company
and to extend their support accord-
ingly. We are profoundly indebted to
this person."

The $75,000 brings the total of
money raised by the Ballet's fund-
raising department to more than
$280,000 for the 1973/74 season. The
fund-raising goal for the season,
ending June 30, 1974, is $500,000.
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